

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL

May 29,2023

Dear 8th Grade Families,

We're heading to Washington, D.C. early tomorrow morning and wanted to send one more quick update!

- **Flights:** Your student already has this information but we thought it best for you to have it as well! Click **here** to double check which flight your child is on and therefore arrival time tomorrow morning.
- Packing: I have attached the Grand Classroom "Packing List," which
 provides recommendations for what to include when helping your child
 pack for the trip. Please remind your child to pack their red DC tshirt to wear on Friday.
- Luggage: Students will be allowed one checked piece of luggage (please use a small suitcase) and one personal item (small backpack or string bag) on the flights.
- **Presentation:** Thank you to all that attended our presentation last week. In case you missed it, you can view the slides **here**.
- Lunch Update: Great news! Based on our feedback at the presentation, we will have a turkey and cheese sandwich on Wednesday and a voucher to eat at the Capitol Cafe on Thursday!
- Hotel: We will be staying at the Courtyard Alexandria Old Town Southwest (Tech Center). The address is: 2700 Eisenhower Avenue, Alexandria, VA 22314

The weather looks great - about 60 degrees in the morning and mid-80s during the day and lots of sunshine!

With gratitude, Karen

Dedham Public Schools

DEDHAM MIDDLE SCHOOL

Karen Hillman
Principal
(781) 310-7000
khillman@dedham.k12.ma.us
WWW.DEDHAM.K12.MA.US/DMS

Attachments:

messages/attachments/b1f74379a8671e5bc30dab63026b1b7d/Packing_List.pdf (25 4.8 KB)